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(Max Barrows and Karen Topper), Vermont Developmental 
Disabilities Council (Kirsten Murphy), Vermont Center for 
Independent Living (Sarah Launderville), and Vermont 
Developmental Services (Amy Roth). 

¶ This work is still very new, but we will share updates with 
CAC in upcoming meetings. Next step is to reach out to 
expand the group to new members. 

¶ More info can be found online: 
https://nccc.georgetown.edu/cop/  

¶ Finally, this year we plan to create at least one more Research to 
Practice Brief that will be shared with CAC for feedback.  

¶ A summary of the Numbers that Count study was chosen in 
May.  

¶ Other possibilities are a review of studies on Wraparound 
and recent studies about Think College. 

 
Jesse review steps for developing next 5-Year Plan (2018-2023) 

¶ Need to summarize the data we have to help answer the 
question: What are the needs in Vermont to support people with 
disabilities? 

¶ Also need to hear from people and groups in Vermont to add to 
information we already have. CAC members gave

https://nccc.georgetown.edu/cop/
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¶ Because this was a private meeting between the Dean and the 
CAC these public minutes do not include information from that 
meeting. 

 
5. Feedback and Adjourn: 
 
CAC members shared what they thought went well and what could be 
improved for future meetings. 
 
What went well? 

¶ 


